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15th November, 2017 
 
Dear Parents,    
 
As Christmas approaches, we are very excited to be celebrating the festive season by making 
some beautiful Christmas crafts and edible treats in grade five. 
 
In December, we will be having Christmas rotations where grades will visit all of the grade five 
teachers to make something Christmassy.  Students will have the opportunity to create some 
fantastic decorations, which we are all looking forward to making!  These include miniature 
Christmas stockings, Christmas tree ornaments and some yummy Christmas treats. 
 

 The cost of all these activities combined is $5.00 and this is part of the Excursion Levy. 
 
We can’t wait to break out the glitter and glue and get into the spirit!  We know you’ll love what 
we’re going to make! 
 
Trish Enzinger                          Israel Carroll   Lachlan Brown   Zoe Peterson 
Principal                                   Grade Five Teachers 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 Birmingham Primary School No. 5048  

 

Permission and Payment Form 
 

 
Child’s name________________________________________ Grade: _____________  

 

   My child will / will not be participating in the Grade 5 Christmas Craft and Cooking Activities 

 

   I have enclosed payment of $5.00 for the Grade 5 Christmas Craft and Cooking Activities. 

 Payment by Cash / Cheque / QKR  __ / __ / 2017  (date paid) 
 

   I have paid my child’s excursion levy.  

 

I give permission for the teacher in charge to consent, where it is impracticable to communicate 

with me; to my child receiving such medical or surgical treatment as may be deemed necessary. 

 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________  
 
 

Please forward permission and payment to your teacher by Friday 1st  December  2017 

 
 


